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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are delighted to offer an after school drama class for pupils in Years 5 by ‘Limelight @ Liverpool’ 

drama academy. 

 

Limelight is a nurturing and safe environment to help both harness existing talent and support beginners 

who need to develop their confidence at a pace that is right for them. The academy gives young people 

expert teaching from a LAMDA endorsed teacher who has an enhanced DBS certificate and over 16 

years’ experience of teaching drama to young people and directing large scale productions. 

 

Weekly sessions are aimed at both boys and girls and will focus on team building, vocal confidence and 

delivery, building stage presence and confidence in front of a small audience. Children will also be 

exploring their own creativity through imaginative role play and improvisation. Sessions will be fun and 

informal with lots of opportunities for working in small groups and learning valuable life skills through 

drama.  

 

Sessions will cost £4.00 and will be held every Thursday after school at 3.30 p.m. Children must be 

collected from the main entrance at 4.15 p.m. The first session will be on Thursday 30th September 

2021 and the last on Thursday 16th December 2021. Session dates will be as follows: 

 

September 30th 

October 7th, 14th, 21st 

November 4th, 11th, 18th, 25th 

December 2nd, 9th, 16th 

 

It is an 11 week offer with limited places and will be offered on a first paid, first served basis. In order 

to secure your place payment of £44.00 must be made via schools online Schoolmoney system – please 

do not send cash or cheques into school. Parental consent will also be collected online and online 

payment will confirm your child’s place. If you have any problems using Schoolmoney please contact 

the school office and we will help you with your payment.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

    

 

 

P. A. Swift 

Headteacher 

   

 

 


